

THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION

The Massachusetts Water Resources Commission (WRC) is considering a public comment process for future requests to classify unassessed basins using the Interim Methodology approved in the 2001 <u>Stressed Basins in Massachusetts</u> report. The proposed process is available from Michele Drury, Department of Conservation and Recreation's Office of Water Resources (<u>michele.drury@state.ma.us</u> or 617-626-1366).

Comments on this process will be accepted until 5 PM, September 16, 2005. The WRC will vote on this process at its October 13, 2005 meeting.